
EDITORIAL 

WITH THIS ISSUE we begin a new section entitled Communications, a de­
cision made at the Spring 1986 MESA board meeting. The general rules for 
letters will follow the Middle East Journal guidelines. We welcome com­
ments from our readers. All communications should be addressed to the 
Editor and bear the full name and address of the writer. A selection of 
those received will be published. When we feel a comment on an article or 
a review published in the Bulletin merits serious consideration, the author 
of the article or review will be given the option to respond. As a matter 
of policy, such exchanges will normally be limited to one round. In addition 
to letters of comment, other information of interest will be printed as space 
is available. 

As always, I am extremely grateful to Dr. Theodora MacKay, whose 
editorial skills are only superseded by her ability to calm me as I panic 
in the preparation of each issue. I am also very grateful to Dr. Susanne 
Young of the Department of History, whose willingness to aid my work on 
the Bulletin has been essential in reducing last-minute crises. 
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SUMMER IN SEATTLE 
'87 

The Middle East Center and other departments of the University of 
Washington will offer language and area courses on the Middle East during 
Summer Quarter, 1987. Tuition for full summer, full load — $535. 
A Term June 22 — July 22 B Term July 23 — August 1 

Entire Summer Quarter June 22 — August 1 

LANGUAGES 
All Intensive 

Arabic 1st, 2nd and 3rd Year 
Hebrew 1st and 2nd Year 
Persian 1st and 2nd Year 
Turkish 1st Year 

AREA COURSES 
Courses will be offered in Anthropology, Education, Geography, History, 
International Studies, Near Eastern Languages and Civilization, and 
Women's Studies. 

FACULTY 
Faculty includes Michael Bonine, Elizabeth Fernea, Robert Fernea, Ahmad 
Karimi-Hakkak, Resat Kasaba, Guliz Kuruoglu, Muhammad Siddiq, and 
Robert Staab. 

FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, please write: Charlotte Albright, 
Assistant Director; Middle East Center; 335 Thomson Hall (DR-05); 
University of Washington; Seattle, WA 98195 
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